

APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

March 10th, 2022

Prot. N. 15995/22

Dear Mr Wolf,

The Secretariat of State of His Holiness has asked me to forward to you the following message on the occasion of the Global Health Conference 2022, to be held in Orlando from March 14th to 18th:

MR HAROLD F. WOLF, III
PRESIDENT
HEALTHCARE INFORMATION AND MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS SOCIETY

HIS HOLINESS POPE FRANCIS SENDS CORDIAL GREETINGS TO ALL GATHERED IN ORLANDO FOR THE 2022 GLOBAL HEALTH CONFERENCE. IN THE CONTEXT OF THE CURRENT CHALLENGES POSED BY ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL INEQUALITIES, HIS HOLINESS TRUSTS THAT THE DISCUSSIONS AND DELIBERATIONS OF THESE DAYS WILL DRAW AITENTION TO THE RIGHT OF ALL, ESPECIALLY THE POOR AND MOST VULNERABLE, TO HAVE ACCESS TO ESSENTIAL AND EFFECTIVE HEALTHCARE. IT IS HIS HOPE THAT THE WORK OF THE CONFERENCE WILL CONTRIBUTE, IN INNOVATIVE AND SUSTAINABLE WAYS, TO SERVING THE WELL-BEING AND DIGNITY OF OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS IN A SPIRIT OF JUSTICE, COMPASSION AND FRATERNAL SOLIDARITY. UPON THOSE TAKING PART IN THIS EVENT, THE HOLY FATHER INVOKES THE DIVINE BLESSINGS OF WISDOM, STRENGTH AND PEACE.

CARDINAL PIETRO PAROLIN SECRETARY OF STATE

Assuring you of my own good wishes, I am

Yours faithfully,

★ Christophe Pierre Apostolic Nuncio

Mr Harold F. Wolf President HIMSS 350 N. Orleans St., Suite S10000 Chicago, IL 60654